
 

Updates to Citi Mobile® Token (effective April 2024) 

With the introduction of enhanced capabilities on Citi Mobile® App, the Citi Mobile® Token will be 

discontinued from Apr 2024. 

Following the discontinuation, you will not be able to perform high-risk transactions such as adding new 

payees, personal information update, high value funds transfer, etc. unless you register for enhanced 

security capabilities on your Citi Mobile® App.  

As part of our efforts to protect you from SMS-related phishing scams, we strongly encourage you to 

register for Citi Mobile® App with enhanced security.  

For more details, refer to: citibank.com.sg/MOBESC 


